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We hope you are enjoying a tremendous summer season.
 
Following the success of My Yacht Monaco, we're now preparing for My Yacht Abu Dhabi, the
penultimate race of the F1 season.  
 
Plus, we need your help to raise money for Prince Albert II of Monaco's foundation...so
please keep reading!  
   
Sincerely,
 
The My Yacht F1 Team   

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Limited Availability for My Yacht Abu Dhabi

While the F1 teams are on a well-‐‑deserved
break, we are preparing for what will no doubt
be a fantastic day-‐‑to-‐‑night race in Abu Dhabi.
 
My Yacht Abu Dhabi once again welcomes
guests aboard a magnificent superyacht
moored in the Yas Marina, next to the purpose-‐‑
built, Tilke-‐‑designed track for 3 days of racing
action. 
 
Guests can expect the usual My Yacht level of
hospitality including gourmet foods, fine wines
& champagnes &, of course, one heck of a
party.
 
The penultimate race of the season takes place November 11-‐‑13, 2011.  Contact us for
more information on how to attend one of the most popular races on the F1 calendar in
superb luxury & with ultimate access.  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Online Auction Benefiting PA2F Now Live!

Our online auction site is live & we have two unique items signed
by HSH Prince Albert II of Monaco open for bidding:
 
A 24k gold-‐‑leaf wrapped Mathusalem of Luxor Brut's super
premium golden champagne & an original painting on canvas with
gold & gemstones by Toronto-‐‑born artist Fareen Butt.
 
All proceeds will benefit the PA2F, Prince Albert II of Monaco's
foundation that strives to protect the environment & promote
sustainable development.   
 
The auction is open to everyone, so please help us support this
worthy cause & forward the information to anyone you think might
like to bid.   
 
Full information, registration & bidding at: auction.myyachtmonaco.com. The auction closes
on August 14th, so get your bids in now!  
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